
Town	of	Mooresville’s	Collection	Tips	for	Yard	Debris	
	
	
This	 is	 a	 condensed	 excerpt	 from	 the	 Mooresville	 “Town	 Voice”	 newsletter	
(Sept.	2019)	regarding	pickup	of	leftover	gardening	material	and	yard	debris.		
	
Please	keep	limbs	about	six	feet	long,	and	facing	the	same	direction	when	you	
put	 them	near	 the	 curb.	 	 It	 helps	 town	 employees	who	 are	 loading	 them	 in	
their	truck’s	rear	loader	manually.		
	
If	 you	have	a	 larger	pile	of	 limbs,	 the	brush	 crew	will	 have	 to	 return	with	a	
special	truck,	and	they	will	notify	you	and	come	back	within	three	to	five	days	
to	 pick	 up	 the	 pile.	 	 Leaves	 and	 grass	 clippings	 are	 picked	 up	 by	 a	 vacuum	
truck;	 so,	 leave	 them	 in	 a	 loose	 pile	 and	 un-bagged.	 	 (The	 vacuum	 truck	
normally	visits	Water	Oak	the	day	after	trash/recycle	pickup.)		
	
The	Sanitation	Department	will	not	collect	mulch,	dirt,	or	rocks.		Additionally,	
if	 you	 have	 used	 a	 contracted	 service	 like	 a	 landscaper,	 the	 hired	
company	must	haul	away	their	debris.			
	
	

For	questions,	call	704-664-42378	
	
	


